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RE: Notice of Mtg - To Discuss on Next Steps in Preparation for the Training

Workshop on River Styles Framework
1 message

Pamela Louise Tolentino (PGR) <p.tolentino.1@research.gla.ac.uk> Thu, Sep 14, 2023 at 4:39 PM
To: Markh Canete <markhcanete@gmail.com>, RBCO DENR <rbco@denr.gov.ph>

Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <denrmimaropa@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>,
DENR Mimaropa Region <r4db@denr.gov.ph>

Dear everyone,
Thank you for attending the meeting and for understanding the situation.

| think what will happen this year is a preparatory meeting/training and a site visit to Mag-asawang Tubig.

I can only commit myself for now as Richard has some personal matters that came up. Please let me know what dates
work for you.

My schedule is more flexible than Richard so | can move dates if possible. (And if ever Richard is available in any of the
day on 4-11 Oct, we can just have a meeting with you and Usec David.)

| believe this preparatory activity would greatly benefit the subsequent activities as we will receive proper training from the
developers themselves.

As the current budget do not cover our international flights, we are doing our best to obtain funding to pay for the flights
and time of the team.

We can start the consultation and support anytime.
Your understanding and patience are really appreciated.
Thank you.

All the best,

Pammie



From: Markh Canete <markhcanete@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 4:12 AM

To: RBCO DENR <rbco@denr.gov.ph>

Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <denrmimaropa@denr.gov.ph>; DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>;
DENR Mimaropa Region <rdb@denr.gov.ph>; Pamela Louise Tolentino (PGR) <p.tolentino.1@research.gla.ac.uk>
Subject: Re: Notice of Mtg - To Discuss on Next Steps in Preparation for the Training Workshop on River Styles
Framework

Acknowledged.

On Tue, Sep 12, 2023 at 4:53 PM RBCO DENR <rbco@denr.gov.ph> wrote:

Dear Ma'am/Sir:

Good day!

Please see attached Notice of Meeting regarding our preparation for the training workshop on River Styles Framework
in Mag-Asawang Tubig River Basin.

The meeting will be held via online video conference in Zoom with the following details:
Topic: Preparations for Training Workshop on River Styles Framework

Time: Sep 14, 2023 03:00 PM Beijing, Shanghai

Join Zoom Meeting

https.//zoom.us/j/95047542959 ?pwd=a0lhNTM4UTZhSEQ1NOJnOWhtcHZsZz09

Meeting ID: 950 4754 2959
Passcode: 123513

Thank you and Best Regards.

River Basin Control Office

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
GF Secal Building DENR Compound

Visayas Ave., Diliman, Quezon City

Telefax : 02 8926 4706

Facebook : www.facebook.com/denrrbco
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